
Colleagues, 
 
It is official – we will GoLive in PeopleSoft on October 28, 2019!  The Washington State Board for 
Community and Technical Colleges’ ctcLink Steering Committee unanimously approved Clark College’s 
recommendation to GoLive.   
 
I appreciate the work you have done and will do over the next two months.  Thank you.  
 
It is now time to start communicating with students about the new and improved myClark (the place 
where students can view their student information) and how it will affect them.  Students will receive 
regular messages in a variety of mediums (e.g., email, Penguin Digest, social media, electronic reader 
boards, fliers, and more).  The first message will go out today to announce the new and improved 
myClark.  Here is a sample of the message going out to students: 
 

 
 

Hello, Students! 
 
We are excited to announce a new and improved myClark beginning October 31, 2019!   
 
The myClark improvements will make the way you access your Clark information more user-
friendly, more comprehensive, and more connected to the college community, such as 
registering for classes and see your progress toward completing your degree.  
 
Each week, you'll receive updates about the improvements both through email and in the 
Penguin Digest. Please be on the lookout for a list of important dates, added features, and 
explanations of how to access registration, scheduling, grades, and much, much more! 
 
We know that some of you require the use of assistive technologies to access myClark.  We are 
creating documentation to describe how assistive technology works with the new myClark.  We 
will schedule open labs for students to come get assistance with understanding this new system.   
 
We look forward to making sure that myClark is a rewarding and meaningful part of your Clark 
College experience!  
 
For more information go to www.clark.edu/newmyclark 
Or email ctclink@clark.edu  

 
 
In 32 days, we will see the benefits of all our hard work! 

http://www.clark.edu/newmyclark
mailto:ctclink@clark.edu

